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Subject:	
  Fwd:	
  RE:	
  Conceptual	
  Plan	
  for	
  CA	
  Coastal	
  Trail	
  in	
  Midcoast	
  between	
  Princeton	
  and	
  Pacifica	
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  22,	
  2012	
  8:11	
  AM	
  
From:	
  Sam	
  Herzberg	
  <sherzberg@smcgov.org>	
  
To:	
  Len	
  Erickson	
  <LenEricksonST@gmail.com>	
  
	
  
Len, 
 
FYI 
 
Sam 
 
>>> "Kerbavaz, Joanne" <jkerb@parks.ca.gov> 10/19/2012 6:00 PM >>> 
Sam, 
 
I apologize for the delay in getting back to you. 
 
State Parks staff support the general concepts for trails and parking as presented in the Conceptual Plan for CA Coastal Trail in Midcoast between Princeton and 
Pacifica.  Actual alignments and project design will require a more complete analysis of site conditions, potential environmental impacts, and project alternatives. For 
example, the conceptual design for parking at Montara State Beach specifies the use of permeable pavement; in our experience, there are other ways to appropriately 
disperse runoff that should be considered in lieu of permeable surfaces.  We will have additional comments as more specific designs are developed. 
 
 
 
Thanks again for the early opportunity to review this plan. 
 
 
 
Joanne 
 
 
 
Joanne Kerbavaz 
 
Senior Environmental Scientist 
 
California State Parks 
 
95 Kelly Ave. 
 
Half Moon Bay, CA  94019 
 
(650) 726-8805 
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